
14th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 - River Wey Trip

As part of our Rivers topic we have the opportunity to take Year 5  to explore the route of the River Wey at Upwey and
also carry out some geography fieldwork.  Weather permitting we will also visit a local park or the beach to have lunch
before our return to school.
The visits will take place on the following dates;

Swordfish Class                             Wednesday 30th March 2022
Hammerhead Sharks Class          Thursday 7th April 2022

We will travel to Upwey by minibus . Students will be accompanied and supervised at all times.  Students should wear
Academy PE kit with trainers or wellies. Please ensure that your child brings a warm coat with them.  Please provide your
child with a packed lunch for the visit, if your child receives FSMs and you would like us to provide a packed lunch please
indicate this on the consent form.

We are asking for a donation of £1 to cover the fuel costs for the minibus.

In order for your child to take part please complete the consent form via the following link: Consent Form and pay on
sQuid by the deadline of Monday 28th March at 12pm. If you have not completed the form and paid by this date then
unfortunately your child will be able to take part.

Yours faithfully

K Watson & E Jewkes

Mrs Watson & Miss Jewkes
Year 5 Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/MT1w2xE8SnsbcCNp8

